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Examination Results 2022 

Further Success for London Nautical Students. 

After the excellent Key Stage 5 results of last week - which saw sixth formers gain the qualifications 

needed for them to enter the worlds of Higher Education work and high-level sport, there was even 

more to celebrate for London Nautical students with the publication of the GCSE and Level 2 

Vocational grades. 

With students across Year 11 deservedly achieving strong results they are well placed to take the 

next steps in their educational journeys, whether continuing at LNS on one of unique Academic, 

Nautical or Sporting pathways, taking on the challenge of studying elsewhere or undertaking an 

apprenticeship. The whole of the London Nautical community is extremely proud of not just their 

successes but also the hard work and resilience they have shown during the most challenging of 

times.   

Congratulations to all of our Year 13 and 11 students and to those Year 12 and 10 students who 

have received AS and Btec Unit results.  

Everyone at the LNS is proud of what you have achieved and looks forward to seeing you 

achieving even greater success in the coming years. 

 

         

         


